
 
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION I 

475 ALLENDALE ROAD – SUITE 102 
KING OF PRUSSIA, PA  19406-1415 

 
 

 
August 24, 2022 

 
Radenka Maric, Ph. D., Interim President 
University of Connecticut 
Environmental Health and Safety Department 
3102 Horsebarn Hill Road, Unit 4097 
Storrs, CT 06269-4097 
 
SUBJECT: UNIVERSITY OF CONNECTICUT, ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH AND SAFETY, 

ACCEPTANCE OF NOTIFICATION OF CHANGE OF MANAGEMENT 
CONTACT, MAIL CONTROL NO. 631790  

 
Dear Dr. Maric: 
 
This is in reference to your letter dated April 21, 2022, informing us of the change in 
management contact to Dr. Pamir Alpay.  We have updated our database to name Dr. Alpay as 
the current contact. No further correspondence on this matter is required. 
 
Thank you for informing us of this change. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Betsy Ullrich, Senior Health Physicist 
Commercial, Industrial, R&D 
  and Academic Branch 
Division of Radiological Safety and Security 
Region I 

 
License No. 06-01450-47 
Docket No. 030-10576 
Mail Control No. 631790 
 
cc: Amy B. Courchesne, Radiation Safety Officer 
 Pamir Alpay, Ph. D. 
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UNIVERSITY OF CONNECTICUT DATED AUGUST 24, 2022 
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